
 
Date: 30th of July of 2021  
Subject: Manuscript Submission 
To the Editor-in-Chief  
 
Dear World Journal of Orthopaedics, 
 
It is with pleasure that we submit our manuscript entitled “Clinical Efficacy of the Ankle Spacer for the 
Treatment of Multiple Secondary Osteochondral Lesions of the Talus” for your consideration. 
 
I can state through this statement that Jari Dahmen and the team are native speakers. Jari Dahmen has 
finished a bachelor’s degree at the Amsterdam University College, which is an American-inspired 
University college that solely offers education in the English language and requires a C2-proof of English 
 
Sincerely on behalf of the Amsterdam group and warm regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
 
Jari Dahmen, MD, BSc & Prof. Dr. Gino M.M.J. Kerkhoffs, MD, PhD 
Department of Orthopedic Surgery, Amsterdam Movement Sciences, Academic Medical Center, 
University of Amsterdam. Academic Center for Evidence based Sports medicine (ACES). 
Amsterdam Collaboration for Health and Safety in Sports (ACHSS). 
Meibergdreef 9, 1105 AZ, Amsterdam, the Netherlands  
Email: j.dahmen@amsterdamumc.nl & g.m.kerkhoffs@amsterdamumc.nl  
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